AGENDA #3a(5)

TO: Mayor Kevin Foy and Members of the Town Council
Cc: Kumar Neppalli

FROM: Jay Brenman
Northwoods V Subdivision

June 22, 2004
RE: Petition to Expedite Striping of Weaver Dairy Ext.

Dear Mayor Foy and the Members of the Town Council,

This is a petition/letter of request to expedite the striping of
the remaining half of Weaver Dairy Extension. As you know, speeding
has been a concern on this road. Thank you for placing the necessary
additional speed limit signs. Now, however, only the second half of
this road is striped. The first half, which is the widest part of the
road, looks like it is a four-lane road, and it has become dangerous.
People are passing each other with no idea that this road is not a four
lane. People are beeping their horns and making dangerous maneuvers on
this neighborhood street. The road is intended for two lanes with a
left turn lane, I believe.

We know that the road is to be striped, however we feel it is
of utmost importance to do this quickly for safety concerns.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Jay Brenman



